
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL 

ANNUAL MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual Meeting of the Village will be held before and 

by the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Flower Hill, Nassau County, New York, at the 

Flower Hill Village Hall, 1 Bonnie Heights Road, Manhasset, NY on Monday April 7, 2025 at 7:00pm. 

 

BE FURTHER ADVISED that at the same date, time and place the Board of Trustees will hold 

a public hearing to consider the Tentative Budget for the 2025/26 fiscal year commencing 6/1/25 and 

ending 5/31/26. The budget shows no compensation to any member of the Board of Trustees. 

 

This proposed budget is on file with the Village Clerk at the Flower Hill Village Hall, where it 

may be reviewed between the hours of 8:30 am and 4:30 pm, Monday through Friday, until the time of 

the hearing.   

 

All persons interested will be given an opportunity to be heard at said hearing. Any person 

needing special assistance in attending, please notify the Village Administrator at (516) 627-5000 at least 

48 hours in advance of the hearing. 

 

 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 

Marla Wolfson 

Village Administrator 

  

Dated: March 27,2025 

 


